NuWay calls trucks back
Posted: Feb. 2, 2022

NuWay Disposal has called its trucks back in due to the inclement weather. At
this time, NuWay isn't sure if crews will be out tomorrow and will make that
decision based on the weather and the condition of the streets. If active
tomorrow, NuWay crews will pick up where they left off today before starting
the regular Thursday routes. NuWay said it will do its best to have all normal
routes completed this week, but that garbage pickup may be delayed a day.



